
 
 
 
 
 
 

IVC will be offering WIFI at our parking lots "I & J". M-F from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Hello Students,  
 
Great news! 
 
Starting Monday, May 11, 2020, IVC will be offering WIFI at our parking lots "I & J". Students must log into the 
IVC student wifi by using their IVC email and password. The parking lots will be open Monday through Friday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
  
Guidelines:  
 
-Park in every other space (empty space BETWEEN vehicles) 
-Must have facemask available 
-For best reception park near buildings 
-Only park at marked student spaces 
-Only owners of a valid disabled placard may use disabled parking spaces 
-Only members of the same household in each vehicle 
-Occupants MUST remain in vehicles 
-Restrooms and other on-campus services not available 
-College campus safety will monitor the parking lot 
-Student code of conduct and all other parking guidelines are in effect 
-Please do not leave any trash behind 
-No parking permit required 
 
Please review the attached flyer for more information.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please call Student Affairs at 760- 355-6455.  
 
 
Elizabeth Espinoza, M.S. 
Interim Communications and Governmental Relations Officer 
Imperial Valley College 
380 E. Aten Rd, Imperial, CA 92251 
Twitter: @ivcollege 
Instagram: @ivcollege 
Facebook: Imperial Valley College 
 



 



 
 
 
 


